

WEEKLY BULLETIN 30 May 2023 Volume 63 - Issue 40



RI Convention Melbourne

SESCA, Nowra Golf Club

District 9705 Changeover,

Milton Mollies, Bar Duties

Club Changeover

12:00noon Hellenic Club, Woden,

Hat Day, Lift The Lid on mental



Pres Bernard Jones

DG Geraldine Rurenga Bulletin editor: Issa Shalhoub

Area Gov Adam de Totth

RI Pres Jennifer Jones

Club's Website and Club's Facebook

StoryFest

ACT

illness

May is Rotary's Youth Service Month

Tonight; Ryan Glover – Rapid Demolition Introduction: Clive Cross

Vote of Thanks: John Hozack

Club's Calendar

7 June

17 June

27 June

30 July

10 Oct

Wed

Sat

Tues

Sun

27-31 May

16-18 June

Future Programs:

June is Rotary's Fellowships Month

6 June; Jordan Hamilton - HEC Electrical

Introduction: Geoff Johns Vote of Thanks: Jo Jones

13 June; Tracey Holt - Tracy Drives

Introduction: Brian Morrison Vote of Thanks: Guy Porter

20 June; William Drury - NSW Referee

Introduction: Rhondda Purtell Vote of Thanks: Avril Pryor 27 June; Club Changeover Partners, Family and Friends' Night

4 July; TBA 11 July; TBA

18 July; Tony Ireland - NSW Club Volunteer Award 2023 Recipient

25 July; Jason McDermott - J & J Lawn Care / Winter Lawn Maintenance

Birthdays: 1 June; Tony Fondacaro. July is Rotary's Maternal and Child Health Month Anniversaries: None this week.

PLEASE NOTIFYm apologies and guests to Louise Garrett, 0432 091 991 loumgarr@optusnet.com.au by NOON ON MONDAY.

If you don't notify your non-attendance, the club will need to charge you.

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras.

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or does not wish to do it, PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know.

Workplace visit; 23 May 2023

PP Tony Fondacaro chaired the get-together at the Fire and Rescue, 477, with 12 members and 3 partners in attendance.

Geoff Johns announced that the money spinner raised \$376, it is now checked every three months. Geoff asked for helpers for the Bunnings' BBQ.

Guy Porter thanked, Craig Cameron, Ross Wade, Tim Trescowthick, Julie Porter and himself for their help with the stage.

Almoner Bill Harris announced that Robin Cantrill is on the mend, Maisie Bennett is home, Rob Powell is doing well and our President Bernard is in bed sick.

Thank you, Tony Fondacaro for chairing the workplace visit, thank you Yvonne Young for organising the night, thank you to Ed Zonneveldt for cooking the sausages and onion to perfection and thank you to the Dunn Lewis Centre for preparing the salads, fruit platter and the apple crumble.

POSITIONS VACANT:

- Our attendance officer, Louise Garrett, will be away for a few weeks in June, a volunteer is needed to help during her absence.
- A secretary is needed for the 2023-24 year.
- Supporting the Environment Officer.

Workplace Visit; the team from the 477 Fire + Rescue NSW, Ulladulla, gave us a demonstration on how long it took to set up lights when they were needed and how long it takes them now to set up the new lights which our Club donated during Tony Fondacaro's year as President.

Back on the 3rd of August 2021, when Tony Bewley, Deputy Captain and Mitch Butt, Fire Fighter from 477, addressed the Club and we donated two sets of portable, battery operated, rechargeable lights that lasts for 6 hours.

Lights when needed; how it was done in the past and how it is done now with the donated lights, which do not need a generator nor extension leads. The old way took a few minutes to set up and the new donated lights take seconds to set up.

The 477 Rescue station get involved with cliff (vertical) rescues, road crashes, animal recues, industrial rescues and they assists ambulance officers when asked, Fire and Rescue is a job which requires strong a mental and physical attribute.















Message and photo, on the left, from Phil Brown; "Our 2007 Danish Youth Exchange student Karen Louise Clausen has just got married and we were fortunate enough to be invited. Such a lovely family and a great wedding."

A fun, friendship, educational, workplace visit night, enjoyed by all.

End of report

Message to the Board members; For the Changeover Bulletin, your report, please, is needed, by Tuesday 13 June 2023. Please email it to Issa when you can, thank you.